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Local residents have been totally ignored in their response to the local plans!

The infrastructure will not cope. Traffic is already horrendous, little or no police presence, nothing in the way of
shops (unless you count beauty bars and hairdressers or food outlets!)

The land adjacent to Lane Green Road used to be green belt and then was given brown belt status, why? It is
abysmal.

So sad you are knowingly destroying two villages to make more money for developers, typical Tory tactic.
Shame on you!
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